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Dr E Campbell
Chief Medical Officer

DHSSPS

Castlebuildings
Upper Newtownards Road

BELFAST
BT4 3SQ

Dear Dr Campbell

LUCY CRAWFORD (DECEASED 14 APRIL 2000)

Following the recent inquest in respect of the late Lucy Crawford I am

establishing a review to identify the key learning points for the Trust.

I believe that the review will identify issues which would also be of interest to
other hospitals and Trusts. In this respect I am writing to you to invite you or
your representative to participate in the review.

I will contact your secretary to establish a suitable time and date to meet to
discuss your involvement,

Yours sincerely

HUGH MILLS
Chief Executive
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LC-SLT

0671-022-046




